



St Mary's C of E Primary School

Fox Class Weekly Newsletter Friday 25th November 2022

Dear Families,

I hope you are all having a good week.

Thank you all for coming to our Stone Age class assembly on Monday. The children enjoyed performing in front of an audience and really rose to the challenge of their first key stage one class assembly. Also thank you for helping your child with their Stone Age costumes. The animal skin coats and dark t-shirts really matched the era.

Thank you for coming to see me at parent's evening on Tuesday and Thursday. If you were unable to see me this week, then please contact me to arrange another time and date.

In English we looked at good features to write a diary entry, these include the date, past tense, first person, chronological order, important events, time words and describing your feelings. We have now begun to plan a diary entry based on our class reading book "Stone Age Boy".

In maths we are learning to subtract 3 digit numbers using the written column method.

In science we learnt about how plants spread their seeds. The children sorting pictures of seeds which are spread by water, wind, eaten by animals or by exploding.

In geography we looked at the desert biome and looked at a map of the world to locate different deserts around the globe.

Reminders

- Key stage two Christmas singing concert 8th & 9th December
- Christmas jumper day 9th December
- Christmas dinner 14th December

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions or queries.

Ms Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips